
January 18, 2025

School Board Report:

I would like to apologize for getting out off schedule with my board reports. My grandson had 
RSV and I did not have a lap top at home with me. I did a short one last week. Not much has 
changed in a week. We were at least one teacher down last week due to the flu. 

The kids had a blast all week. There are a lot of art projects when it come to valentines. I think 
the girls get a bit competitional when it comes to creativity. There was some awesome art 
work/cards that went home to the parents/guardians. 

Our building stays warm, we just put a little sign on it letting others know not to turn it down at 
night because it does take a while to warm up the classrooms. I believe a few of the windows 
did not get caulked when they were replaced. Rebecca knows and has already had a 
conversation with maintenance. She rocks.


